
Golf Course News 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

We are very pleased to have completed our first round of our annual aerification program on our greens, fairways, 

tee boxes, green surrounds and roughs.  Our GM Department was able to complete the first round in fine shape in 

spite of very difficult weather conditions. It will take a couple of weeks for the greens to completely recover with the 

fairways following.  

 

Our second and final round of core aerification is scheduled as below: 

 

Middle Nine, 10-18 July 8-11 

Back Nine, 19-27 July 15-18 

Front Nine, 1-9 July 22-25 

 

We have many things to be excited about on the golf course this fall.  The work we have completed this summer 

will insure great playing conditions in our prime season. 
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